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I am writing to oppose SB210.  Forcing in-person voting will disenfranchise Oregon 

voters, particularly in rural areas, and will make voting more difficult for working 

people.  As a working parent, forced in-person voting would be disruptive for my 

employer, for me, and will no doubt be time and labor intensive for everyone 

involved.  Vote by mail is secure, convenient, and allows for thoughtful consideration 

of the issue, and there is no reason to change what works well.  Please vote no on 

SB210 to preserve vote-by-mail for Oregonians. 


